
04/11/2019 

MR warren Evans 
24 Chandos ST 
manly vale NSW 2093 
jenmev@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

After reading the traffic management plan I strongly support the application to have market 
stalls operate on Sundays at the Harbord Bowling Club. Clearly the area needs some markets 
so that there is an alternative to the Freshwater Shopping Village that simply no longer caters 
for fresh product or shops with interesting gift ideas.

The main concern is parking however the rescheduling of Sunday bowls club events, the 
approval from Freshwater Campus to use their car park and the numerous other places to park 
combined with traffic control measures will ensure a safe, vibrant place to go on Sundays. 

It is hoped this application is approved. 
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Subject: Online Submission


